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Brent,
Based on the total number of damages and other recent events it is my recommendation that the
Damage and Awareness Department file a complaint with the PUC. Underground Construction has a
total of 11 damages year to date, with one investigation that’s not complete, and they are not
reporting appropriately. I have included a PDF of the ten damages with completed investigations. On
8/24/2023 at 8am Jamie Overby, Jeremy Lowe and I meet onsite with Underground Construction’s
crew, Corey Osborn, and Rapid City to have a damage prevention meeting. That same afternoon

Underground Construction damaged the service to 811 12th St for the third time. Please let me know
how I can assist you.
 
Thank you,
Clayton Kornegay
Field Operations Coordinator
Montana Dakota Utilities
Black Hills Region
C: 605-206-1912
O: 605-355-4032
clayton.kornegay@mdu.com
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